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It has been another good year for the Squadron.  Our membership is stable at 111.  We get a lot of positive feedback about our members feeling connected if for no other reason than our communications lead by the popular Weekly Events calendar put together for us by Steve Ritzi our Treasurer.  Our Officer/Director/Chairperson stability has positively affected our continuity and smoothness of operation.  I want to thank  all of you.
I also want to thank each and every member for their continued support and involvement.  It is easy to disconnect but you have all helped keep membership stable as well.

We hope to do a better job with fly-outs to some other locations within Florida to make attendance more available to other parts of the state.  This is a more complicated subject than it seems.  When we do schedule an event for another part of the state we often get a poor attendance.  We lose a number of our regular meeting attendees.  This is expected in trade for getting to gather with other members that we do not get to see as often.  We will continue to try to make this work.

Each year we work particularly hard to support certain flyovers and airshows.  We are active at the Palatka Airshow, the VAC TICO Airshow, the SUN ‘n FUN Fly-in, the Stuart Airshow, the Homestead Airshow, the Florida International Airshow, and When Pigs Fly South. We also support a number of flyovers each year.  Some are not Squadron events but are worthy causes.  Two annual and special flyovers are the Gasparilla Kids Moffitt Cancer Center flyover and the Punta Gorda Memorial Day Race for Veteran’s.

The key event of the year is our annual membership gathering and veteran’s Fundraiser (Warbird Weekend) held at SUN ‘n FUN in Lakeland during “When Pigs Fly South”.  We encourage your attendance and participation. This event has become a wonderful success as well as a great marriage between SNF and the Squadron.  We have a great relationship with SNF and look forward to this continuing relationship.  We are very appreciative of our participating Warbird owners and pilots.  We could not have a successful fundraiser without them.  The best part of this event is the opportunity to gather with our good friends and share time and stories.  This is especially true at the Friday evening Hangar Door Canteen with a great dinner, an auction, and entertainment.  We will be reconciling the event results with SNF in the near and find out what our share of the proceeds will drop to our bottom line from the veteran’s fundraiser.
I hope you all have a wonderful and prosperous New Year.

Zack
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